
Shalfleet Village Hall -  
 Maintenance Report.  

for SHS meeting on 10th March 2023.


Repairs.

The light bulb for the outside light above the entrance step was replaced.

The ceramic tap washers for kitchen sink were replaced.


Improvements.


The new storage unit for the toys used by the weekly Stay & Play group was purchased 
and assembled. It has been located under the window at the far end of the hall and no 
reported issues from any of the other hirers.


Other. 

The outside planters have been emptied of last years dead flowers and refilled with new 
compost and some primroses from our local Ningwood nursery.

I have asked Peter Carter to meet at the Hall when he is next in the area to arrange a date 
for the Hall floor renovation and to assess best way to combat the condensation problem 
of the kitchen.


Michael.		 8th March 2023


